BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

ENGAGED

CUNNINGHAM-LUNDIN - Robert and Joanne Cunningham are pleased to announce the engagement of their daughter, Janet to Lars Lundin, son of Asa Boström and Lennart Lundin of Uppsala, Sweden.

BORN

As proud grandparents James and Katherine Robb of Westmount wish to announce the births of Matthew William Robb on November 25, 1997 son of Doctors Mary Hill and John Robb of North Hatley, brother for Alexandra; Sandine Helene Robb-Lavoie, daughter of Laura Robb and André Lavoie of Montreal West on March 9, 1998, sister for Christophe George; and Stefan Teare Robb son of Jasmin Uhthoff and Andrew Robb of Westmount on April 6, 1998.

WHITEHEAD - At the Jewish General Hospital, to David and Alisa (Piccirelli), on April 29, 1998, a son, Nicholas David, 6 lbs. 15 oz. Brother for Alexander and Olivia. Everybody happy.

DIED

BUCHANAN, Alice Tamar (née VanVliet) Peacefully at the Griffith-McConnell Residence on
Thursday, May 7, 1998, aged 95. Survived by her
brother Jonathan VanVliet, her sister-in-law Adria
Buchanan and her grandchildren Patricia, Nancy
and Douglas, and many nieces and nephews.
Predeceased by her husband Glen Buchanan and
her daughter June Woodside Hanly. Visitation was
held Sunday, May 10. Funeral service was held at
the Lacolle United Church on Monday, May 11 at
1:30 p.m. Interment Burtonville Cemetery. In lieu of
flowers donations to a charity of your choice.

McLEAN, Greta (née Ross) - On Saturday, May 9, 1998 at the Barrie Memorial Hospital in Ormstown, passed away Mrs. Greta McLean, aged seventy-nine. Dear wife of Morris, she leaves to mourn her children Cheryl (Denis Pilon) and Brian. Predeceased by her son Donald. Also survived by two granddaughters Natasha and Lisa Pilon, her sister Helen Myatt and her brother Stewart Ross. Funeral service was held on Tuesday, May 12 from the Chapel of Kelly Funeral Home, 19 Lake, Huntingdon.

CARD OF THANKS

Our sincere thanks to our family, relatives and friends who helped celebrate our 50th Wedding Anniversary. The evening at the Foyer 45 with the "old gang" was great! It was wonderful to share a few minutes with each of you who were able to attend the afternoon get-together at the Masonic Hall. Everyone's cards, gifts and best wishes are greatly appreciated.

Eleanor and Wesley Jamieson

CARD OF THANKS

I want to thank my friends in the Howick area especially Jim and Brigid Miller and Gerald, Lucille, Phillip and Melanie Bond and Richard Bond for all their help during the March flood. They not only installed pumps to help save my newly finished basement but they also removed many of the small items which were of little value to others but held a great deal of sentiment for me. Brigid also salvaged and cleaned all shoes, boots, blankets, pillows, etc. Carl Legere (Jim and Brigid's friend) was instrumental in getting my clothesline, flower boxes etc. back in working order. Marion Irwin of Ormstown spent days sorting through my 40 albums of family and friends. We were able to save some of the pictures thanks to her patience. Mike Murray was kind enough to prune my trees and help clean up and Patrick Pietrykowski straightened my bird houses. Their concern went beyond a kind gesture and I will be forever in their debt.

Ellen Vibert

We would like to thank Drs. Lemieux and Aiken, and the doctors, nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial and Huntingdon County Hospitals for the care given to Berhard Szydlowski before and at the time of his death. Also thanks to the CLSC nurses and home care workers for their visits and the Centre d'Accueil Day Care for the weekly outings which were very helpful and appreciated. Thanks to friends for their expressions of sympathy and cards at the time of Berhard's death and to Rodrigue Montpetit Funeral Home for kindness shown. Everything was very much appreciated and will always be remembered.

Maria and Peter Szydlowski

Many thanks to Dr. Aiken, Dr. Blonde, Dr. Vandor and Dr. Sutton, nurses and staff on the 3rd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, and the CLSC for the excellent care I received there. Thanks to the nurses and staff of Huntingdon Hospital for the good care given to Francis during his stay there. We want to thank our family, relatives, and friends for Christmas Cards, get well cards, gifts, flowers, phone calls and visits. All was much appreciated.

Mary & Francis McCormick

IN MEMORIAM

JACKSON-LOVESEY - In loving memory of our dear family, Dad (Wilbur) May 14, 1972, Mom (Laura) May 28, 1996, Auntie Roma (Lovesey) May 24, 1995.

Memories can bring happiness
When together we can recall
Special moments shared as family
So treasured by us all.
Memories can bring sadness
With pain and sorrow too,
As we long for things to be the same
As when they were shared with you.
But the joys we shared together,
Are the memories we hold dear,
And the love and happiness you gave us,
Keep you forever near.

Remembered, missed and loved always by your family

50th Wedding Anniversary Card Shower

Congratulations to Leah (McGibbon) and Thomas Brooks

of Elgin, who are celebrating their 50* Wedding Anniversary on May 22**

With love and best wishes. Your family

Friends & colleagues

are cordially invited to share in bonoring

Ruth Graham
who has been awarded the prize
of Distinction in nursing
in the Monteregie

MONDAY, MAY 18 • 2 to 4:30 PM Barrie Memorial Hospital • Walsh Pavillion